Division Il 2024 Boys Golf Sectional Thursday, September 26, 2024

Dear Coaches and Athletic Directors, Pike Run would like to welcome you to the 2024 Boys Division Ill Sectional.

Assigned Schools include: Antwerp, Ayersville, Columbus Grove, Fairview, Fort Jennings, Hicksville, Holgate, Kalida,
Leipsic, Miller City, Ottoville, Patrick Henry, Wayne Trace (13)

We look forward to hosting your team at our sectional! Please call Pike Run at 419-538-7000 or email at
pikerunpro@pga.com with questions. Remember that all entries must be done online at

www.baumspage.com and www.iwanamaker.com

Questions relating to entry procedures should go to Gary Baumgarten.

1. Entry fee will be paid for by district. This will include greens fee, 3 buckets of range balls, a sandwich, chips, and a
drink. One golf cart will be assigned to each school. The rates for a practice round are listed on Baumspage.

2.All entries must be submitted by 9:00pm on September 19%". Because some schools may not have a full line up, tee
times will be done as soon as all entries are submitted. Both nines will be used, and teams will be grouped together.

3. A coach’s meeting will be held at 8:20 the morning of the event. Local rules and specific course conditions will be
reviewed at that time. Several OHSAA rules that are important are listed below.

4. A players meeting will be held at 8:40 AM. Tee time start at 9:00 AM.

SPECIAL CONDITIONS
1. The OHSAA will charge spectators at all golf sectionals.

2. All tickets must be purchased through Hometown Ticketing before the event. When you park at the course, your
phone will be scanned to see the ticket purchase. All money goes directly to OHSAA.

3. The use of cell phones will be allowed for scoring purpose.

OHSAA RULES

1. Spectator carts are permitted. OHSAA has set the price of $25 per cart and spectators must remain % hole away from
players and please stay on cart paths at all times.

2. Only Head or Assistant coach can speak to players. This cannot be done while players are on greens or in bunkers.



